

## News, Views & Reviews

## Hi Subscriber First Name

Thank you to all for the fabulous turnout at our re-opening celebration. It was wonderful to see the familiar smiling faces and no doubt for you to catch up and reminisce with travelling companions and old friends. For those unable to join us due to distance, sickness or other commitments, know that we were with you in spirit on the day.

We were sorry we didn't get the opportunity to talk to you all. The buzz of excitement and enthusiasm for future travel adventures was inspiring and be assured we are working hard to be able to present to you some wonderful 'Small Group Experiences' for 2024 and beyond.

As of today, Tue 4 July, we are officially re-opened and look forward to assisting you not only with group travel enquiries, but also with your individual travel plans whether it be a Cruise, Island getaway, visiting friends and relatives, European travel, Asian holiday or the good old USA and everything in-between.

Thank you to everyone who completed our Bucket List questionnaire. The lucky name drawn at random was Patricia Chapman. Congratulations Patricia, a lovely hamper from our good friends at Groovy Gifts is heading your way.

Below are just a few snaps from our re-opening celebration. More can be seen on our webpage. Just click on the link <a href="https://www.travel2u.co.nz">www.travel2u.co.nz</a>



## Small Group Experiences 2024

The team are working feverishly in an effort to get our envisaged 'tours' compiled in a timely fashion, so those interested can start thinking about where they might want to be, this time next year. We've taken notice of your feedback too and are planning some exciting destinations for 2025, more details of which will be forthcoming shortly.

If you haven't done so for a while, we'd invite you to visit our website at <a href="www.travel2u.co.nz">www.travel2u.co.nz</a> with further details of plans for next year and an invitation to be kept informed of progress, if you haven't already registered your interest. Simply click on 'Enquire here'.



## Big, Black and Beautiful

We're even easier to find now, the Black Beauty between our white neighbouring premises. At the time of writing final signage has yet to be completed, but you can't mistake the building, and there's plenty of space for you to park right outside.

Email: enquiries@travel2u.co.nz

phone: 03 338 1222 www.Travel2u.co.nz



Travel 2U, 47 Birmingham Drive, Christchurch 8024, New Zealand

Powered by Squarespace

Unsubscribe